
From:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Sent time:  01/08/2019 04:09:32 PM

To:  GODEK, GWENN <gwenn.godek@lausd.net>

Cc:  Jessie Fan <JFan@esassoc.com>

Subject:  Re: Hollywood Center
 

Noted. Will do. Thanks!

On Tue, Jan 8, 2019 at 4:05 PM GODEK, GWENN <gwenn.godek@lausd.net> wrote:

Hi Mindy~

 

Aside from the demographics information (attached), the District has no comments at this time. We would appreciate being
included as an interested party on any future notices going out in this regard. We will likely provide a comment letter once you
put the CEQA doc on the street.

 

LMK if you have any other questions or concerns. Thanks!

 

Regards,

Gwenn Godek

CEQA Advisor | CP

LAUSD | OEHS

(d) 213.241.4707

(c) 310.936.4303

http://achieve.lausd.net/ceqa

 

From: Mindy Nguyen [mailto:Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, January 8, 2019 4:01 PM
To: GODEK, GWENN <gwenn.godek@lausd.net>
Cc: Jessie Fan <JFan@esassoc.com>
Subject: Re: Hollywood Center

 

Hi Gwenn,

Thank you for your correspondence. Would you mind forwarding your comments to me and I will add them to the administrative
file?

Looking forward to working with you.

 

Thanks!

 

mailto:gwenn.godek@lausd.net
http://achieve.lausd.net/ceqa
mailto:Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org
mailto:gwenn.godek@lausd.net
mailto:JFan@esassoc.com


On Tue, Jan 8, 2019 at 3:58 PM GODEK, GWENN <gwenn.godek@lausd.net> wrote:

Thank you, Elva! Now that you mention it, I remember my colleague in Master Planning and Demographics said she had
been in contact with Mindy on this. My bad!

 

Regards,

Gwenn Godek

CEQA Advisor | CP

LAUSD | OEHS

(d) 213.241.4707

(c) 310.936.4303

http://achieve.lausd.net/ceqa

 

From: Elva Nuno‐O'Donnell [mailto:elva.nuno‐odonnell@lacity.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, January 8, 2019 3:55 PM
To: GODEK, GWENN <gwenn.godek@lausd.net>
Cc: Jessie Fan <JFan@esassoc.com>; Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>
Subject: Re: Hollywood Center

 

Good Afternoon Gwenn, 

 

Thank you for the information. Since I am no longer assigned the Hollywood Center Project,
I have cc'd Mindy Nguyen, Project Manager, on this response for any follow-up. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Elva 

 

On Tue, Jan 8, 2019 at 3:39 PM GODEK, GWENN <gwenn.godek@lausd.net> wrote:

Hi Jessie and Elva~

 

Please see attached. I apologize profusely for the delay in getting this response out to you. LMK if you have
any questions or require anything further in this regard. Thanks!

 

Regards~

Gwenn Godek

CEQA Advisor | CP

mailto:gwenn.godek@lausd.net
http://achieve.lausd.net/ceqa
mailto:elva.nuno-odonnell@lacity.org
mailto:gwenn.godek@lausd.net
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LAUSD | OEHS

333 S. Beaudry Ave, 21‑225‑04

Los Angeles, CA 90017

 

(d) 213.241.4707

(c) 310.936.4303

http://achieve.lausd.net/ceqa

 

 

--

Elva Nuno-O'Donnell, City Planner
Major Projects
6262 Van Nuys Boulevard, Room 351
Van Nuys, CA  91401
*(818) 374-5066*
*Work Schedule: 7:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. *
*RDO (Every other Friday 7:30 - 4:00 p.m.)*

 

 

--

 

 

Mindy Nguyen I Major Projects

City of Los Angeles | Department of City Planning

221 N Figueroa St Suite 1350 I Los Angeles CA 90012

E: mindy.nguyen@lacity.org I T: 213 847 3674

http://achieve.lausd.net/ceqa
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-- 
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